
 

 
 
 
 

Swift Class Parent Information Session 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

We would like to invite you to Mrs Smith’s meet the teacher information session on Wednesday 

19th of February at 5.00 to 5.30pm in Swift’s classroom. This is a wonderful opportunity to meet 

your child’s teacher and find out what will be happening in their classroom this year. Mrs Smith 

will be discussing teaching and learning programs, upcoming events and activities. Due to an 

unavoidable clash, she will be unavailable to attend the school Parent Information Expo on 

Monday 17th February.  

  

Wednesday 19th February 5.00 – 5.30pm session in Swift’s classroom.  

  

Please fill out the RSVP below indicating how many adults will be attending and any information 

or questions you would like answered during the afternoon. Please return your RSVP to Mrs 

Smith by Friday the 14th February.  We look forward to seeing all parents and caregivers on the 

day.  

   

Kind Regards,  

Mr Adam Wynn        Mrs Deborah Smith  
Principal                       Classroom Teacher 
_______________________________________________________________________________  

Swift Class Parent Information Session RSVP – Please return to Mrs Smith by Friday 14/2/2020 

 

I/We _________________________________ (name/s) will be attending the meet the teacher 

session on Wednesday 19th February at 5.00 -5.30pm.  

  

Any information or questions you would like answered on the afternoon. 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 


